
Tully C. Knoles
School

Tiger Tales

Dear TCK Families,



I wish you all a Happy New Year! May this new year be filled with healing, prosperity,
and joy!

We are ending semester one and gearing up for the second half of the school year.
Grades will be available to view after January 15 via Aeries. There is so much to
celebrate as our students have worked extremely hard!

A few highlights during first semester:
opened the ROAR store
Library Student Council year 2
ELD student reclassifications
Special Ed students mainstreaming into general education classes
new books in the library
standing room only choir/music concerts
tons of student and family events!

We cannot do this work without all of you! Thank you!

In partnership,
Dr. Hill-Valdivia
Principal

 



Family Paint Night
Friday, January 24, 2025

Please turn-in form and payment in the
PTSA box located in the front office.

Movie Night Hosted by Pre-School
Friday, January 31, 2025

Doors open at 5:30pm and movie starts
at 6pm. Movie is still getting finalized.
More details soon.

Upcoming Events:

Character Traits Awards Assembly
Friday, January 31: We are honoring
students who have been selected for the
character traits HONESTY and
CREATIVITY. Your child's teacher will
inform you if your child has been
selected.

Tiger Bucks & ROAR Store
Week of January 27-31, the ROAR Store
will be open during lunch. Students are
earning Tiger Bucks, by displaying ROAR
behaviors: Respectful, On-Task,
Accountability, and Responsibility.



 

Contact information

If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to contact us.

Tully C. Knoles School
6511 Clarksburg

Stockton, CA 95207
(209) 953-8776

Tully C. Knoles

https://tk.lusd.net/

